Barbara Clark Memorial Scholarship

The Barbara Clark Memorial Scholarship was created by her family to recognize
both the academic and extracurricular achievements of BFA seniors. Barbara
was a St. Albans florist and business owner for 36 years who missed very few BFA
extracurricular events; supporting her children, grandchildren, and their
classmates. She exemplified the attributes of determination, loyalty, and an
unyielding competitive spirit; all characteristics that need to be exemplified by
the scholarship recipients. Recipients of this award must have a 3.0 Grade Point
Average or better and have been active participants in both organized youth and

high school extracurricular activities.

Full Name: Cumulative GPA:

Where do you intend to further your education?

What is your intended Major?

Have you applied? Been Accepted? Still Waiting?

Please list all the activities you have participated in and completed, this should include both
youth and high school extracurricular activities.

Activity Years Involved

Please attach a written response to your application that is no more than 1 page in
length addressing the following topic:

Life Lesson(s) that you have learned as a result of your participation in the activities you

listed above.

All applications and materials should be emailed to
rclark@maplerun.org by April 13th.




